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This letter was sentto Cily ot Horseshoe Bend last week anc is for your files.

Thanks. Mark



WATER DISTRICT NO. 65
102 N. MAIN
PAYETTE, IDAHO 83661
PHONE (208) 642-4466
FAX (208) 642-1042

March 10, 1995

Mayor Dovie Wocds

City of Horseshoe Bend

P.C. Bex 246

Horseshce Bend, ldaho 83629

Dear Mayor Woods:

Thank you for the information you sent to me last montn concerning your
flow meter readings for the 1994 water season. This information was very usefut in
determining your actual use of excess storage water and the adjustment of your
billing for that storage water. After discussing your situation with perscnnel et the
ldaho Department of \Water Resources, we have determined that your billing for the
19C4 season to be 145.6 acre-feet of excess storage water used, rather than 396.5
acre-feet on the original bill. This adjusts your balance due the \Water District from
$1070.5510 $393 12,

For your information, your water right was cut on June 12, 1684, due to the
loss of natural flow from the river system, and was reinstated on October 18. \Water
diverted during this period was water from storage. and the owners of this storage
need to be caid for the use of the water. Considering the flow meter readings
provided by you, the total excess storage v.atei charged to you is 145.6 acre-feet.

Again thark you for your cooperation in adjusting your biil to mere
accurately reflect actual storage water usage. In an abnormaily dry yvear sucn as
1994, use of excess storage water is essential for all users to maxe # through e
season. f you have any guestions on this or any other matter concerning the
\Vater District, clease feel free te give a cail

Sincerely.

Mark Limbaugh,
VWatermaster
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WATER DISTRICT NO. 65 pes—
102 N, Main St
Payette. [daho 83661
Phone (208) 642-4465
Fax (208) 642-1042
E-mail wdist6S e primenet.com

Septeraber 15, 1993

Mr. Ellis Y oge
1033 Jiiac Ln.
Emmett, Idalw 83617

Dear Nro Vogel

The Idaho Department of Water Resources hay cailed t 1 mesting to review the water
rights and the delivery of said rights on the Smith Dueh - e Payeite River. This
meeting is 1o he held on Wednesdav. September 27, 195 . ar the Gem County Courthotise

in Emmett. The meeting is scheduled for 1:00 p.m. in the Jury Room on the second fleor,

If vou camnot make this meeting, please let nie know as soon as possible. Thank vou for

VOUr coaperanion.

Sincetely,

NMark o Watermaster

ave Tuthil, "OWR
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